Ready to fly?

Make sure to bring the right ID!
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As of May 2025, you will need federally
acceptable identification to board a
plane, even for domestic flights.

Your standard Oregon driver license or
ID card will not be acceptable for air
travel as of May 2025.

Consider getting the Real ID option
when you renew your Oregon license.

Acceptable ID at airport security
Includes, but is not limited to:

Oregon driver license or ID card with
Real ID option.

More info: Oregon.gov/ReallD

Washington enhanced driver license or
another state’s Real ID license or
ID card.

U.S. passport or passport card.
Foreign passport.
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| Federa trusted traveler card.

Get ready now, and remember
to bring youH&tthn.amorJ'
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